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NOTICE 

 

Due to the resignation of Director Paul Bernier, effective 03/16/2023, a vacancy exists on the Board of Directors 
of the Northern Sonoma County Fire Protection District.  Pursuant to Section 1780 of the Government Code, the 
remaining Board of Directors of the Northern Sonoma County Fire Protection District will meet on Thursday, 
April 20, 2023 at 6:00 pm at the Geyserville Fire Station located at 20975 Geyserville Avenue, Geyserville to 
consider appointing a District resident to fill the vacant seat.  This appointment will be effective through 
December 2024. The appointed member will need to run for election in the November 5, 2024 General District 
Election to maintain the seat. 

 

Any registered voter who is a resident of the Northern Sonoma County Fire Protection District interested in 
seeking appointment to the Board of Directors of the Northern Sonoma County Fire Protection District may 
write a Letter of Interest and Qualifications.  Completed letters may be delivered in person to 20975 Geyserville 
Avenue, Geyserville, during normal business hours, mailed to PO Box 217, Geyserville, CA 95441, Attn: Anneke 
Turbeville, or emailed to aturbeville@nosocofire.com no later than 5 pm on Monday, April 17, 2023.   

 

For more information, contact the Northern Sonoma County Fire Protection District at (707) 857-4373 or email 
Anneke Turbeville at aturbeville@nosocofire.com. 

 

 

Dated: March 17, 2023 

 

_____________________________________ 

Anneke Turbeville, District Clerk 
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